
Nemours. Children's Specialty Care 

November 8, 2017 

Mr. Frank J. Christensen 
General President 
International Union of Elevator Constructors 

Dear Frank: 

On behalf of our pediatric patients and families, I would like to thank 
you and your members for the wonderful surprise donation of 200 
teddy bears here at Nemours Children's Specialty Care! The children 
left our clinic with smiles on their faces which makes all of us very 
happy! Your thoughtful generosity will make such an difference to our 
families. All of the bears have been distributed to our doctors and 
nurses who will give them to the children who need them the most. 

I enjoyed talking with Rusty Gilbert today on the phone and hearing 
about the amazing ways how IUEC reaches out to communities such 
as ours. I would welcome an opportunity to partner with IUEC in the 
future to help our patients and families. God bless each of your IUEC 
members! 

Sincerely, 

lf~/)J~ 
Mary McCormack, CAVS 
Director of Volunteer Services 

Nemours Children's Specialty Care Jacksonville 
807 Children's Way, Jacksonville, Florida 32207 

(904) 697-3517 office mary.mccormack@nemours.org 


